From: Hanna Shearring

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Re: One Millennium Bridge licensing application
Date: 17 September 2024 16:21:17

I THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Re: https://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/services/licensing/alcohol-and-

I am a resident of a block near the proposed pub/bar. I am familiar with some of the other
premises owned by the operator. Whilst I welcome more venues that may be open at the
weekend I feel that the opening hours are too late and off-sales may encourage street
drinking dimishing the area, creatiing noise/anti-social behaviour and littering. I would be
interested in knowing what sort of brand is ploposed - if similar to "party" venue Fleets the
proposed hours for OMB are definitely excessive, see here

bttps://www urbanpubsandbars.com/venues/fleets. If more like a traditional pub I would
welcome this environment but still feel that a limit of 10 or 11pm 1s more acceptable. Note
that the nearest pub the Samuel Pepys is open only Monday to Friday albeit is even closer
to residential buildings.

Kind regards
Hanna Shearring
ueen's Quay






